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7th June 2023 

 

    

UCAS CONVENTION – NEWCASTLE ARENA Thursday 22nd June 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                                          

 

 

All Year 12 students will be attending the UCAS convention at Newcastle Arena on Thursday 22nd June from 

12.30pm to 2.30pm.  This visit is extremely valuable as representatives from almost all of the Universities will 

be present and students will be able to collect prospectuses and speak directly to these representatives.  

 

There will also be representatives from the careers service, major employers and apprenticeship providers for 

those students who may not wish to continue to university. 

 

This is an important part of the Information, Advice and Guidance programme we provide to students to help 

them make choices for the next steps after their Sixth Form studies.  

 

Buses will be leaving college for the Arena at midday and returning to college for 3pm. 

  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr D Bayne 

Head of 6th Form 
 
 
 
 

St Robert of Newminster 
Catholic School and 

 Sixth Form College 

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF 
Tel:  (0191) 716 1700          Email: sixthform@str.bwcet.com 

 

Head Teacher:  Mr D Juric  

Chair of Governors: Miss A Nichols 
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